

 Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

1st June 2015

Dear Parents/Carers

Yours Sincerely

Class 6B have been invited to Manchester's Central Library, to take part in workshops for Refugee Arts Day, on Thursday 4th June 2015.

We will be walking to the library, leaving school at **9.10am**, children will need to be in school on time so they don't miss out on the activities.

Parents/Cares the class will be back later than usual please collect your child from school at 3.15pm.

Please sign and return the permission slip below if you give your child permission to go.















